

Aspire | Commit | Succeed

Upper-school site: Stanley Avenue Wembley, Middlesex HA0 4JE

Lower-school site: Ealing Road Wembley, Middlesex HA0 4PW

Tel: 020 8902 2038 Fax: 020 8900 1236 Email: office@alperton.brent.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Gerard McKenna BSc(Hons) NPQH

www.alperton.brent.sch.uk

21 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer.

RE: Information about Pre Public Exams (PPE 1)

Year II has made a very productive start to this very important year. They are now preparing for their first set of Pre Public Exams (PPE I) which will take place from Monday 8th November to Friday 26th November.

To support revision, a series of targeted interventions are taking place at school during half term. If your child is expected to attend a session, you will receive a message from Ms Green with full details.

This week, students have spent form time engaged in revision activities to further support their preparations for these exams and have each received a copy of a CGP Guide on study skills. Please ensure they use this resource along with subject specific revision material from the Year II VIP Zone to ensure they are fully engaged in meaningful revision for the forthcoming exams.

To further support your child at this critical time please take a look at the <u>exams information</u> area of the website where you can find the exam timetable along with advice and guidance for both parents and students to support productive revision and excellent outcomes.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P. Rufo

Deputy Headteacher













